
Minutes JBCCC February 10, 2021 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Tim Koch, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

11 members present.  Larry, Howard were absent. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Previous Balance   $5,536.64 November Meeting 

    Income            15.00 

   Expenses        (253.48) 

      ======== 

   Balance    $5,298.16 Given by Tim Koch 

 

Motion to accept the treasurer’s report made by: 

     Joe Curran, Sr 

     2nd by Steve Berger 

     All in favor, motion carried 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the November 2020 meeting were read. 

    Motion to accept the secretaries’ report made by: 

     Dave Curran 

     2nd by Joe Barachie 

 

Old Business: 

 

Donations – A donation request to the Carbon County Friends of Animals was tabled at our 

November meeting.  After further discussion on the floor it was decided the club donate $600 to 

the Carbon County Friends of Animals and $600 to the Carbon County Animal Shelter.  A 

mothion was made by Joe Curran, Sr,  2nd by Dave Kost.  All were in favor, motion carried.  Tim 

will get the check requests to Howard – Club Treasurer. 

   

No other Old Business at this time. 

 

New Business: 

 

New Member – We have application for 2 new memberships: 

 

  Andrew Susko of New Ringgold, sponsored by Joe Curran, Sr 

  Rick & Gail Lorady of Ashland, sponsored by Larry Gould 

    

Motion was made to accept the new member by: 

Dave Kost 

2nd by Joe Barone 

All were in favor, motion carried. 

 

Membership – The club currently has 129 current memberships. 

 

- Joe Barone brought up on the floor the idea of updating our By-Laws to change the 

eligibility age from 18 to 16 years of age.  We will check into the club insurance policy to 

see if there is a reason that we cannot do this.  A motion was made by Joe Boyle, 2nd by 

Joe Barone.  We will make a final decision and vote at the March meeting.  Tim will 

handle making the change to the By-Laws and also the membership applications. 

 

 



20th Anniversary Car Show – Joe Barone brought up the idea of the club holding some kind of 

show to celebrate the clubs 20th Anniversary.  Initially we were thinking of combining with the 

OriolesFest Show but then decided to try to hold at the fire company.  We will pursue further 

once Tom Whiteley gets back and attends our next meeting. 

 

Dash Plaques – Tim brought up conversation about producing this years’ dash plaques.  We 

need someone to look into someone else to print and cut the magnet plaques such as Delrose 

Awards in Lansford.  Tim will continue to create the artwork but can no longer handle all the rest 

of the process. 

 

Correspondence – We received a thank you letter from the Shepherd House organization for our 

donation of $1000 given at our October cruise.  Also a thank you from the family on member 

Ken Karlavage who passed away the end of October. 

 

 Car Show Flyers Blue Mountain Classics 37th Annual Car Show 

      Saturday May 1, 2021 

 

    Millersville-Manor VFW Auxiliary Post 7294 Car Show 

      June 26, 2021 

 

 Flyers will get posted on the website. 

 

With there being no further business, a motion was made to adjourn by: 

 

Steve Berger 

All were in favor, motion carried. 

 

Meeting closed for business: 7:55 PM 


